
Seeking possible relief from your 
recent tinnitus symptoms? 
Consider enrolling in the OTO-313-201 study.
This research study will look at how well a new investigational* drug may help people ages 18 to 75  
with early-onset tinnitus affecting you in one ear. Other study requirements must be met for eligibility.
*Investigational means the study drug has not been approved for use outside of clinical research studies. 
What we learn from this study may help people with tinnitus in the future. 

Study participants receive at no cost: 
•	 Possible access to a new study drug

•	 Some participants will receive placebo, which has no active ingredients
•	 Study support and monitoring by a healthcare team
•	 Education about tinnitus
•	 The opportunity to help advance tinnitus research 
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For more information, contact: 


